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From the 19th of October 2020 the New Zealand Visa Application Centre (VAC) in Bali will operate from a new location. 

The new VAC address will be: 

New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
Benoa Square  
3rd Floor No 7-9.3/A, Jl 
Bypass l Gusti Ngurah Rai 
No 21A, Kendonganan, Kuta 
Bali 80361 
Indonesia 
 

All other contact information remains the same 
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